
 

 

 
Digital Banking Department 

 

Notice to Customers 

 

Customers are requested to note that on account of security reasons our Email Id: 

PSS.hotcard@fisglobal.com for Hotlisting of Debit Card will be discontinued from 

01.04.2021. Hence, in case of loss of Debit card or fraudulent transaction, 

customers are requested to Hotlist the card using below channels: 

 Toll-free Number: 1800 425 1112 

 Numbers: (022) 40429123/ (022) 40429127/(022)  40919191 

 Branch Channel 

 Internet Banking 

 Mobile Baking: 
Android: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.boi.mpay&hI=en_IN 
IOS: https://apps.apple.com/in/app/boi-mobile/id1418877504 
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